To: Planning Policy
Subject: Fwd: Opposition oflLocal Plan 2040
Date: 02 April 2024 16:15:00
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Sent from my 1Phone

Begin forwarded message:

From: BAHPINDER CHAHAL |-
Date: 1 April 2024 at 13:45:27 BST

To: planningpolicy@testvalley.co.uk

Subject: Opposition ofL.ocal Plan 2040

Dear sir/Madam ,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the draft local valley park plan
2040, primarily due to concerns regarding its potential impacts on traffic, local
health services, and inadequate infrastructure planning.

The proposed plan raises significant alarm regarding its potential exacerbation
of traffic congestion in our community. Increased traffic not only poses risks
to public safety but also threatens to impede access to vital local health
services, such as hospitals , GP Surgeries and clinics. This could have dire
consequences for residents requiring urgent medical attention and may result
in prolonged emergency response times, jeopardizing lives in critical
situations.

Furthermore, the plan fails to adequately address existing infrastructure
problems while disregarding the emergence of new issues, such as surface
water flooding. Neglecting to address these pressing concerns could lead to
severe disruptions to daily life, property damage, and heightened health risks
due to waterborne diseases and contamination.I urge you to reconsider the
proposed plan and prioritize measures that mitigate traffic congestion,
safeguard access to local health services, and ensure comprehensive
infrastructure improvements that address both current deficiencies and
anticipated challenges, including surface water flooding.

Also overhead Electric Pylons are across the land at Velmore Farm and houses
should NOT be built under or close to Pylons .

I respectfully request that further assessments and community consultations be
conducted to develop a more inclusive and sustainable plan that truly serves
the best interests of our community. Thank you for considering my concerns.

Kind regards
Mr &Mrs Chahal









